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Product Change Notice 
 
Notice: #041217 End of Life Announcement      Date: April 19 2017 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated by our notification to 
you of the following change. 
 
Description:  
The products listed below are now at end of life (EOL).  Vicor wishes to advise you that due to a disruption in component 
supply we have discontinued the product(s) listed. New orders may be placed up to 6 months from today; with acceptance 
contingent on availability of components. 
  
Products Affected: 
 

EOL Products Suggested Replacement* 
P036F048T12AL P036T048T12AL  (Consult Vicor) 
P024F048T12AL P024T048T12AL (Consult Vicor) 

MP028T036M12AL MP028F036M12AL (Consult Vicor) 
P048F048T12AL P048T048T12AL PRM48AH480T200A00 
P048F048T24AL P048F048M24AL PRM48Ax480x400A00 
P048T048T24AL P048T048M24AL PRM48Ax480x400A00 

 
Schedule 
Last time buy (LTB) orders will be accepted until October 20, 2017 and product will be shipped until April 20 2018 or 
until supply is exhausted; orders will non-cancelable and non-returnable. For parts with recommended replacements an 
immediate transition to the replacement part numbers is recommended. 
 
 
*Actions Required: 
Customers should place all orders within the timeframe specified above. Suggested replacements require a re-design and 
are not considered to be drop-in replacements; customers should review data sheets of suggested product for suitability 
as replacements in each application, and contact a Vicor/Picor applications engineer with any technical questions. 
 
 
Product Manager Contact: 
Chester Firek          
CFirek@vicr.com      
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